Me

cary,
Tlopd's Register of Hhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
7th July, 1938,

Deay Sirv, 7

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 4th instant with reference to the special
certificate required in the case of your motor veasel
"[HOEGH SILVERCREST",

In reply I am directed to state that the

Society's Surveyors at Coper are being commnicated

with in regard to this matter, and I shall have pleasure
in writing to you again in due course,
1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

Lelf Hoegh, Esq.,

Radhusplessen,

OSLO,




